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KLCC seeks two (2) Community 
Representatives 

 

For immediate release 
 

(Kahnawake – 25, Kenténha/October 2021) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 
Commission (KLCC) is calling for two (2) Kahnawa’kehró:non to submit Letters of Intent to 
serve as a Community Representative on the KLCC. 
 
The Community Representatives serve to represent the community and are independent of 
the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke. The two seats for Community Representatives are as 
follows; one for a two-year term and another for a three-year term. 
 
Eligible persons must be at least eighteen (18) years of age and be registered on the 
Kahnawà:ke Kanien’kehá:ka Registry. Requirements for the position include attending 
KLCC and Community Decision Making Process meetings. The KLCC Community 
Representatives will be remunerated accordingly. 
 
Please send Letters of Intent to the attention of: 
 
Leslie Beauvais-Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
P.O. Box 720, Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory, J0L 1B0 
 
Letters will be accepted until Tuesday, November 30, 2021, at 4pm. 
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For further information on the process, please contact: 
 
Leslie Skye, 
Coordinator Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500 
leslie.skye@mck.ca  
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